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St. Chad’s Catholic Primary School, 
Sedgley. 

Tel: 01384 818720. 
                  www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk 

                 Parish website: www.rcsedgley.com 
 

7th June  2019. 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception:  Emily for her excellent contributions to all our discussions.  
Y1: Eva for fantastic work on money during maths this week. 
Y2: Elexis for trying hard to include conjunctions in her writing this week. 
Y3: Morgan for using fantastic vocabulary in his advertisement writing this week. 
Y4: Kyra for an excellent poster in R.E to persuade people to be baptised. 
Y5: Daniel for showing great team spirit and encouragement for our new school football 
team. 
Y6: Morgan for excellent research and producing a fantastic piece of work about Judiasm. 
 
Golden ticket winners: Alexander and Emily 
                                        
Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 
 
5th May 2019 
R: Ethan and Heidi 
Y1: Tilly  
Y2: Joel and Ethan 
Y4: Michael, Zen and Callum  

 

 
SAFETY ON THE PARISH DRIVE. 

 
 
Parking of vehicles on the parish car park (in front of the old school building) is 
NOT ALLOWED, unless you are there on parish business. You are parking on 
PRIVATE PROPERTY.  
 
One parent is persistently parking there and today nearly knocked a family over 
when speeding down the drive. This person has been identified to us and the 
Police have been contacted about this matter.  When parking to drop or collect 
children from school, please use Asda carpark or other public parking places. 
 
 

http://www.rcsedgley.com/
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Y1 class assembly: will take place on Friday 14th June in 
the school hall. All welcome. 
 
 

 
Y2 class assembly: thank you to the staff and children of Y2 for a wonderful assembly 
about the feast of Pentecost.  
 
First Confessions / Reconciliation: congratulations to the children 
of Y3 who received this Sacrament this week. This has made them 
ready to receive their First Holy Communion next weekend. 
 
First Holy Communion: please pray for all the children who will be 
receiving their First Holy Communion on Sunday 16th June in  
St. Chad and All Saints, Sedgley at 12.30pm.  
 
The party for all Y3 children will be in the school hall after the Mass, 
with refreshments for the adults. Children making their First Holy 
Communion should be in school by midday at the latest.  
 

 
 
Piety stall: if you are looking for gifts to celebrate First Holy 
Communion, please do have a look at the piety stall at the back 
of both St. Chad’s and St. Peter’s churches as they have a 
wonderful selection of reasonably priced gifts. 
 
 

Thursday 20th June: Y3 will lead the Mass dressed once again in their special First Holy 
Communion clothes. Following this Mass the photographer will take both a group photograph 
and individual photographs. The children should arrive in their special First Holy Communion 
clothes and bring their school uniform with them to change into after the photographs. 
Please note only children whose parents have given photographic permission 
can be included in the group photograph. 
 
 
Father Lloyd: as many of you already know Father Lloyd will be 
saying his last Mass in Gornal at 9am on Sunday 16th May. Everyone at 
St. Chad’s wishes him well for the future.  
 

 
Scooters/bikes on playground: whilst coming to school on a bike 
or scooter is a great way for your child to get exercise, these should 
not be used on the school playground as they are dangerous in a 
restricted space. Please ensure that your child disembarks their 
bike or scooter before entering school grounds. 
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Sports’ Day: will take place on Monday 17th June  
 
Y3 – Y6 starts at 9.30am 
 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 starts 1.15pm. 

 
This will be dependent on the weather.  
 
If we decide to postpone this due to weather conditions, a message will be sent via  
SchoolsBuddy and a notice put on the school website. The reserve day is Wednesday 26th 
June. 
 
 
Term Time Absence Requests: all applications for absence in term time must be made on 
the school form which can be found on the school website or a copy can be obtained from 
the school office. Please note very few requests are authorised as they must be for 
exceptional circumstances. All requests must be made a minimum of ten school days 
before the requested date of absence. http://www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk/pdfs/form-
absence.pdf  

 
 
 
School menu: Week 1 
 
Enjoy your week, 
 
S. M. Mason. 
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